
  

  

 

 

Wednesdays to Return to Full Public Service Hours; 
Agency to Hire 1,100 Direct Service Employees.  

Starting on January 8, 2020, Social Security offices 
nationwide will be open to the public on Wednesday 
afternoons, Andrew Saul, Commissioner of Social Security, 
announced.   This change restores Wednesday public 
service hours that were last in place in late 2012.  “I don’t 
want someone to come to our office at 2:30 on a Wednesday 
only to find our doors closed,” Commissioner Saul said. 

For more information, please 
visit https://www.ssa.gov/news/press/releases/. 
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NEW SCAM TO REPORT 
 
This week we received a yet 
unsubstantiated claim that someone 
on Medicare received a call from 
“Medicare Insurance Company”. 
The caller stated that every 
Medicare beneficiary is getting a 
new plastic chip-embedded card 
mailed to them and they just needed 
to verify their Medicare number. 
 
Please remember that Medicare will 
never call and ask for personal 
information over the phone. If you 
instigate a call where you know who 
you are calling, such 1-800-
MEDICARE, they will need your 
Medicare number and birthdate, 
among other things, in order to help 
you. However, they will not instigate 
a call where they ask for personal 
information. 
 
If you receive a call asking you for 
personal information, whether it be 
from Medicare or any source, always 
err on the side of caution. If 
something is urgent it probably isn’t 
legitimate. Gather more information 
and hang up. Never call the number 
back that was given, but rather look 
the number up independently either 
in a phone book or on the internet. 
If you’re really suspicious and want 
to know if they are legitimate, or if 
you have given out personal 
information and it has to do with 
healthcare, please call your local 
Montana SMP at 1-800-551-3191.  

https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDAsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAxOTEyMDIuMTM3MjI2NzEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3d3dy5zc2EuZ292L25ld3MvcHJlc3MvcmVsZWFzZXMvP3V0bV9jb250ZW50PXByZXNzcmVsZWFzZSZ1dG1fbWVkaXVtPWVtYWlsJnV0bV9zb3VyY2U9Z292ZGVsaXZlcnkifQ.dBRqjmQYyuZnRNvPQVkEA9aQ2_d1_tS3ow1scznVKaw/br/72108938102-l


 

 

 


